
           

 
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm welcome to our guests. 
We’re glad you worshipped with us!  We invite you to come and worship with us again. 

Please join us in the Fellowship Hall (located through the doors in the front of the 
Sanctuary) for coffee, punch and a time of fellowship following the service.  

April 29, 2018 

     

 Prelude 
 Video Announcements 
 Call to Worship   
 Welcome  
     

 *Songs of Praise / Prayer 
  King of Heaven 
  Oceans 
  Unfailing Love 
  Here I am to Worship    
 Organ Dedication 
 Children's Ministry Recognition      
 Children Dismissed  3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's Church, which 

meets in rooms 103/105 downstairs. 
    

 Scripture   John 21, page 1687  
  

 Message    "It Is Still On!"           Chris Pieters 
 Offering     
   

 *Parting Blessing  
     

 Postlude    

* Please stand if you are able  

TODAY 

We welcome Chris Pieters, he will be sharing the message with us. Join us after 
the Sunday School hour for a Gourmet Hot Dog Fundraiser Lunch, by the Village 
Youth Group.  
11:15am - Sunday School (last class for the season) 
12:15pm - Village Youth Fundraiser Lunch (no evening meeting) 
Nursery -  Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga, Brooke Teunis 
Children's Church - Kelly DeWent & Naomi Jarvis  

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
This Weeks Give It Up For God item is:  Fast Food Breakfast/Donuts! 

Tuesday, May 1 
  7:00pm - Team Huddles 
Saturday, May 5 
  9:00am - 3:00pm - Spring Fling Craft & Vendor Show  
Sunday, May 6 
  10:00am - Pastor Gary 
    5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th - 12th grade) 
Nursery -  Ariel Huffman, Amber Gillette, Madison Rich 
Children's Church - Cindy & Naomi Jarvis 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  
616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  
Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  
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**************************************************************************** 

Last Week's Offering  
General Fund (Every Sunday Offering)  
Sunday Offering   $7,005.00 
On -Line Giving   $1,598.94 
Total                  $8,603.94 
Weekly Amount Needed $4,956.57    

Building (Maintenance) Fund  (4th Sunday Offering) 
Sunday Offering   $610.00 
On-Line Giving                 $25.00 
Total                  $635.00 
Monthly Amount Requested $1,000.00 

I would like to thank everyone for their prayers, cards, and flowers on the 
passing of my mother. It was really appreciated           Lynn Beurkens  

Next Ladies Walk....We will meet at church this Wednesday, May 2 at 6pm, and 
go hike the Hudsonville Nature Trail!!  
NEW ADDRESS...Bryce & Ariel Huffman, 6343 Sierra Ct., Zeeland, MI 49464.  
A BIG THANK YOU to all who helped, and came out, to the Culver's Building 
Project Fundraiser last week! We had a really good turn out from the 
congregation and the community. Our helpers had a great time greeting people, 
bringing orders out to the tables, and the drive thru. We even made tips this time 
around! Culver's will contact us in about 2-3 weeks with how much we raised. 
Thank you again to everyone, it was a blast!   
Garage Sale Update...The amount raised to benefit the building project was 
$1,507.95. Thank you to Margie & Voni for organizing & working the garage sale, 
and to all those who made it possible by either helping or donating items!  
Spring Fling! Come out to the SBRC Craft & Vendor Show on Saturday, May 
5th 9am - 3pm! Lots of great vendors, including...Yanbal, LulaRoe, Avon, 
Pampered Chef, Tupperware, Thirty One...plus more, along with many 
handcrafted items! Looking for people to make baked goods! If you are 
interested, please sign up on the sheet on the bulletin board (these may be 
dropped off on Friday, May 4). Proceeds from the baked goods go directly to 
benefit the building project.  
Ladies... Women's Ministries is hosting a Spring Luncheon next Sunday, 
May 6, at 12 noon. Check out the signup sheets on the Women's Ministries 
Bulletin Board!  
Hand2Hand...The next Hand2Hand offering will be received next Sunday, May 
6. The item requested is Fruit Cups.  
Graduate Sunday...Do you have someone graduating in your family this year? If 
so, please sign the sheet on the mailbox bulletin board. We will be recognizing 
them during the youth service on Sunday, June 3!  
Sanctuary Prayer Vine...The Prayer Vine will be taken down as we near the 
renovation. The answered prayers will be kept in a container in the prayer room. 
If you have Baptism or Profession of Faith cards on the vine, and would like to 
keep them, they will be available on a table in the Fellowship Room of the Office 
Wing, on Sunday, May 20. 

Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the 
programs are placed. 
Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  
www.southblendon.org and also on CD. If you would like a CD copy of the 
message, please sign the sheet on the board by the mailboxes. You will receive 
your CD within the next couple of weeks in your mailbox.  
Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the narthex, to be used 
by kids who remain in the sanctuary during the worship service.  Please enjoy 
the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of the 
service.  
A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the office 
wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the back doors of the 
sanctuary, then to the left.  

Educational Ministries 
Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - April) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 
Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Family Night - Pre-K - 6th Grade (with their parents & families) 
Wednesdays, 6:30 - 7:45pm (Sept - March) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

  
       
Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade)  

Sunday, April 29 - Fundraiser Lunch (Following Sunday School)  
               No Evening Meeting  
Sunday, May 6 - 5:30pm - Meeting  
Friday, May 11 - Saturday, May 12 - 8pm - 8am - Overnighter  
      (No Meeting on Sunday, May 13) 
Sunday, May 20 - Last regular meeting for the season  
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